
 
Today, September 2, we 
celebrate 25 years as a non–
profit! Woot, woot!  

It is also Labor Day, which certainly fits as we 
will reflect on the fruits of our labor for the 
next 25 days with celebratory posts!  

We’ve been focused on how to nourish 
ourselves and our children, how to farm and 
how to heal with natural remedies since day 
one. In order to continue the education, 
research and advocacy we do, we rely on 
communal support.  

For the next 25 days, from September 2 until September 26, we 
offer you an opportunity to become a member or to purchase a 
membership for those in your circle for $25!  

That is a 37.5% discount. We seek to expand our membership with new members to 
reach 25K next year. We are at 15,300 members. If 10K members purchase one 
membership for someone else, we’ll reach that new milestone! Current members can 
give a gift membership.  

Become a member. 

Your membership supports the content we publish freely on social media, our Wise 
Traditions journal, podcast, website and initiatives like realmilk.com and 
nourishingourchildren.org. We send all members a paper copy of our Wise Traditions 
journal every quarter. 

Please help us reach 25K members! 

Note that these are beeswax candles, not petroleum based. Learn why as you read the 
candles article. 

https://secure.westonaprice.org/cvweb_weston/cgi-bin/memberdll.dll/openpage?wrp=Gifter_New.htm
https://www.westonaprice.org/why-join/
https://nourishingourchildren.org/2011/12/13/candles/

